Greater Grove Hall

MAIN STREETS
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December 05, 2015

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is committed to promoting a diverse business
district while maintaining our neighborhood's historical character. We encourage
innovative and creative techniques to foster economic development that enriches
the lives of business owners, employees and residents of our community.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bob Thompson (Chairman), Bertram Alleyne, Murphy Gregory, John Linehan, Lynda Blake, Robert
Hector, KarenLyn Bunch (Vice Chair), Sis. Virginia Morrison, Roberta Young, Ed Gaskin (Executive
Director), Eddie Jenkins (Secretary), Andre Barbour (Treasurer), Eric Straughter and Bruce
Bickerstaff.

Want to know what is going on in Greater Grove Hall? Visit www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

THIS MONTH'S FEATURED BUSINESS.

Uptown Dance
Center
247 Blue Hill Ave, Roxbury, MA
02119

PHONE:
(617) 445 - 4444

EMAIL:
Uptowndans @aol.com

STORE HOURS:
Tues - Fri  5:00 - 9:00 pm
Saturday 10:30 - 4:00 pm

WEBSITE:
http://uptowndancecenter.com/

Uptown Dance Center, founded by Leta Tavares, Artistic Director/Founder, offers classes
starting at age three and continuing through adulthood. The school also has a boutique
that provides a range of dance wear such as tap shoes, costumes, tights and Leotards.

Programs


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6T_o6izpKUtLaWPuTkIsCUZr66ccP2ExelJE4wMqY7TaQ28f-1d0M1grRkqZIGEQCmT13nv1gXjIt_fTVtc7Z4bYqrBqOARVl9RioElUg-9KopvE1lGaNc4w==&c=&ch=

We offer quality private and group co-ed instruction to children, teens and adults in
Ballet, Tap, Modern/Jazz, Hip-Hop, Acrobatics, Creative Movement, Liturgical, Vocals,
Modeling and Ethnic Dance. Periodically we will host Dance Workshops with Guest
Choreographers and other artists. Our program runs year-round, July through August,
and is broken into three payment options. Payment can be made monthly or receive a
discount by paying for the semester in advance. When students register, commitment is
for the full year. All students perform in our Holiday showcase, Spring showcase and
Annual Revue.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

*Mayor Walsh is challenging Boston residents to purchase five holiday gifts in one of the 20 Main
Street districts and then sharing a photo of their purchase on social media with the hashtag #5onMain.

*Come decide how Roxbury will make our voice heard and influence development decisions in
Roxbury. Join us to strategize and take action!

Thursday, December 3rd from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM

Roxbury Community College Student Center (Building 4, 2nd Floor)

1234 Columbus Ave, Roxbury, MA (Food, childcare and translation services will be available)

*BOSTON IMPACT INITIATIVE LOCAL ECONOMY SALON
Tuesday, December 8th from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM
Old Oak Dojo located at 14 Chestnut Place, Jamaica Plain, MA




#5onMain
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Mayor Walsh is challenging Boston residents

to purchase five holiday gifts in one of the 20 Main Street
districts and then sharing a photo of their purchase

on social media with the hashtag #5onMain.

BLISTON
IMPACT
INITIATIVE

investing in our Community

THE BOSTON IMPACT INITIATIVE
INVITES YOU TO JOIN US FOR OUR FIRST

LOCAL ECONOMY SALON

for an infermal cenversation hosted by Glynn Lleyd abeout the
challenges and cpportunities for promoting svuccessful Black-owned
businesses in the city of boston. This gathering continues the
conversation that took place on November 4th when more than
600 people gathered in Dorchester fer the inaugural meeting

of the new Massachusetts Black Economic Council (MBEC).

The Salon will take place at the home of Deborah Frieze,

14 CHESTNUT PLACE JAMAICA PLAIN

RSVP




Boston Impact Initiative Local Economy Salon

Tuesday, December 8th from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM
Old Oak Dojo
14 Chestnut Place, Jamaica Plain, MA

WILL ATTEND . WILL NOT ATTEND '

CLICK
HERE TO ATTEND CLICK HERE TO DECLINE

GREATER GROVE HALL MAIN STREETS IN THE NEWS!

INFORMATION ON THE CAR SHARE PROGRAM.

A small group of 30 individuals
went to Mexico City to better
understand how Bus Rapid Transit
(BRT) works. There is consideration
of putting five BRT lines up in
Boston and one of those would
connect Mattapan to Dudley
Square. BRT has a dedicated lane
like a train and, in the same way, it
doesn't have to stop for traffic.
People prepay prior to boarding,
and the entrance platform is the
same level as the bus to minimize
people going up and down stairs.

Pictured Above

A front picture of Metrobus.

A photo of the group visiting a metro station.

A photo of the group listening to a presentation put on by Metrobus officials.

A rear view of a Metrobus. You can see the traffic congestion to the right of the
bus.

"Councilor Jackson's presentation of the planning and design of a future
public engagement process for Roxbury."


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd0BGO2RP_X9fbKU-TmoTcGShm4bNC885Gc8FbZAHN45ZP8Ci3N3ZHyPOfpTZSS9UOYkeoNdrehS0C1dqBQcv0jwJZ3rnYzZvUEjMU-jREPmoVnJ2UEpwxbxIL8jZpV2sroOsYhj12wrLT61574wFS2l12ZEjv0ynseu1pvDVazYDyVvjGA6YeJnlfCgfBEBuK6mYTZUyoLDga3EiQu7qPjJ9t4sFZmeMGpFu9nZrwg4w4PHOt9SEbtLAgZr-zv9VxGRjbDrSxacUSEvmkdIi2lzQiM9GN9Z1onT4e7xqzcUnBXsMFPrLssbmVcGfNc_6wXXDlvY1Z0h-QTFzcRVgXcu39w2hn1t61EZR0Rtqp02ED0K9iVANWI4K2cjULx56fsv_KFpzEWEG9H2iKeNbeUlxikq1m5QI0IzAPACjLMaVECxu-v3QZTn1QNQTp0zFX3_yFKWapDMOPzYbqaUTlrkXWSkz4jNBflURXRT_SnI&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd0BGO2RP_X9zz4pLfNvHza_V0-ZIFsEosyWmGJgP9BPks32BELu-NHLxx66hS3H4yD2CrTxwwnRHuhUEwjXSeUrPBppkeP7x4DFdyb6-ejJJ74YR8FauJaAOA1Y9HnKudly0jS0BKbut-VYCTz2jBzKdnpcgU6YwScZTiUWdywjc2TWpBvM0k6XKUcR2w1bGJLqvWQCgkjp9bkkCEv3GLMcHXCsmnG-kZE-3tUsJy2BbHYs_QEw2OKXyhYptHP_8-e-i_W-XX-IAAU_gt9ulWLNM_5ZgPa8e5_j_2gtGkkEbfrou-MwzQmvFCF0PShuH4oHmCDU-1hIOYtdnEz-rR4y81zoxYPCQxPiuAKbcuCdDQoky27CFjllevIiZOSH9frLYolpxMSicxOqsuv0jgJypUliUCR2pkfKdjrZmZYc2QK5XZ2JX5g=&c=&ch=

The planning and design of a future public
engagement process for Roxbury. Our objective
is to cdlaboratively build a framework with
community leaders in Roxbury that will foster
increased, democratic dialogue among Roxbury
residents and organizations and create conditions
for identifying shared goals and taking community
action. We also hope that this process will provide
a foundation for the community of Roxbury to
meaningfully engage in long-term, ongoing
planning processes with the City of Boston.

"A Letter from Councilor Jackson."
Dear Members of the Roxbury Community,

Development has started to make major changes in Roxbury and the City of Boston is currently
working on a city-wide master plan that will further impact the community. We need to make sure
these plans support Roxbury residents and businesses instead of pushing us out!

This fall we initiated a community-driven process for Roxbury to identify shared goals and take action
on planning and development decisions that impact Roxbury. I've enlisted the MIT Department of
Urban Planning and Studies to help facilitate this process.

We are hosting a meeting on December 3rd for the entire Roxbury community to take part in this
process. The goal of this meeting is to discuss strategies for reclaiming Roxbury planning for the
Roxbury community.

Come decide how Roxbury will make our voice heard and influence development decisions in
Roxbury! Join us to strategize and take action! Please bring your friends, family, neighbors, and
members of your organization to the meeting!

Meeting details are as follows:

Thursday, December 3rd, 2015 from 6:00pm - 8:00 pm

Roxbury Community College Student Center (Building 4), 2nd Floor

1234 Columbus Ave, Roxbury, MA (Food, childcare and translation services will be available)

RSVP + Survey: here (alsoincludes RSVP for childcare and translation), or
email: roxburyworkshop @mit.edu

If you have questions, please feel free to falow up directly with the MIT team
at roxburyworkshop @ mit.edu.

Thank you,
Councilor Jackson

NEWS FEEDS:

Freeze Frame Leadership Team

A photo of the Freeze Frame committee presented at
Prince Hall includes many familiar faces such as Senator
Dianne Wilkerson, Teri Williams, Glynn Lloyd, Darryl
Settles and Louis Elisa.



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd0BGO2RP_X9NPH9z_wlnTzkCpiwDz2CF_Onr4PHDRwUleD3OohWByimRFIOHHAsOgp2ItBRgG5YjFji56jnU6RbKYF5JpXoJd3ixUF8FjEkUjGJmWI15Ub7QEckC8FAYjlB7cFydzxVLRhmN5dIqwcj7dbq09tpLsVU3ZHuziUJmvC-NlttUyQdqHmxVxLwoFZlxUejre2sWmp7QJ9W66k=&c=&ch=
mailto:roxburyworkshop@mit.edu
mailto:roxburyworkshop@mit.edu

8 Attendees at the Freeze Frame
presentation

A portion of the crowd at the Freeze Frame presentation
held at Prince Hall. A total of 497 people signed in and as
many as another two hundred came and went or stood.

- W Ed Gaskin & Teri Williams at
g SR Freeze Frame
Ed Gaskin with Teri Williams, president of One United

Bank, and one of the leaders at the Freeze Frame
presentation at Prince Hall in Grove Hall.

Presentation to Main Street Directors
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The BRA staff reviewed the Article 80 process with the Boston Main Street Directors at the Main
Street Directors meeting. Development projects over a certain size must go through a BRA review
process and the team from the BRA was explaining the process

Inspectional Services Department

A team from the ISD came to present to the Main Street
Directors on various issues such as making sure
business owners know to shovel the sidewalk in front of
their business.




. 5. CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

DREAM B G Small Business

of the year

Awared o

This Saturday, November 28, is Small Business Saturday. In celebration of America's small
businesses, we encourage you to #ShopSmall and nominate big!

Q AFTER YOU'VE SHOPPED
@ @ SMALL, IT'S TIME TO
%ﬁ NOMINATE BIG!

=,

Take a moment to recognize the standout small businesses in your community by nominating one or
more for the U.S. Chamber of Commerce's Small Business of the Year Award.

Winner receives a $10,000 cash prize and will be recognized during America's Small Business
Summit, June 13-15, in Washington, D.C.

Nominate Big Today!

Deadline for submissions is January 8.

Sincerely,
America's Small Business Summit Team

SHARE

Facebook Twitter LinkedIn


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6TbYHRyeyuYusWEnomJ32cq_kT3EqgLo89H_aGneDTPgZru46uK72ual0mwJ25wxgJ7UaWMLUvlUj_uNE_JdGGiLyk3fbIHTdvwEeezmEQsRlv4oOIvoKKeL2jv8UgZoQbhXlKyka-y8kx7QtClaQunBs4Gc78rt6TsDN6NfwKhAAqkYNZ5l8QPe0eb6qma2HvUYCoj_H1ANuGZhaDGzAm90VUlME6-9NZZcTcmgeTHdwt-N95ml_Fs0-C1ByxQ9JmSYnzrEUTO6J7vBphmLfTdCHH7nqLamhzULlMA05cK9RIgkkteeE84IN97EvbAPfQFKOiYi4dzPDOJ1apnLd65T-SGeimL39LGfD6tPlH8vJEpKhUYbEy2WbxhbpvRnVp3NUcKy4UOXVDtn2mmgZhFWi8tffGvJkU8sa_kKflq3T4J-8QHwYakmbg2ZObFOM6ya7CJjpvNLOxUxwFE8OM5b5X0XIOuirJmi3lQVId1B9eIJdYeawdAmGJu-PqAVtAfRHWb17lko9wJMhdkb6541XpibG_nEgcnCV2eh59sKnRNUW-NDbJeUINMZhbvDkrWv7qMrYEtP4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6Ts-N6zlG8bYri86tKK-WIgQV9psLc5_WHCnc4gwQSQcXWVjdbqQZRbcvkaQcq8mPKOFhUDd7l-1Y-mH6by0vwGBNAhQ5GUfKyKZVE5BHhxHQM4JJnE0LnsLHuIc1fl3qxngXW4Cma-9A7lathijyftz44vcPGvuwmdBiY1GV_bKmMoHrT5tc7-nYU7zXcHsxxwUMHyg6j_SWsasq2a8KHJOQNC0jDrz0L4yhfkoEIjlqjYNRysy65nbCgj2U0Jm0jjGjyMKTsKVmoBCrYbuIx0g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6T-X5RkrKECFBFkEOVq80_BOqktXqYs0l_YHUiLHgtndc7EhodWnvrLmqmJxIEJqsDT4rPVE0vny7JKUS7fZ2Ulmyc-fME5K2lTXM1fBl7IMFWpMgTaqv8UuEk1ETb1WEgO3pk9ObVnf-c-U9IUz2quzm_eEUbROrvVE7UT3Q7xmViTfuXAv0V-iWWoeZvcQA1tgyncaBz3L_PxLdCtQ-STSQAksFwpNZygwVN_JPpCzUV4N_10BFyQQsFeKD7K10w6Mv0bZ1-r7HMEWUksg0707SOocQ8hpTylyneaJCUe_XnmZxWVnE9U6M5VSWBDrs4ErkpGlxy0GCXvD9LLxBSl5XtigW9J_tllFdUvfnn3PXWVWOm_RzN6pDy9nBqVfqkZyvnxns9HUyNMMuU3TFcelx9bTdvJPAh5RSZxCeGt8rbptlym_KUfEOk30-W4ONiqlLzpcwd29Di8UmIoZQiwnufJfZdLNwLvqOSb31Irsis8XaGmJZA_P7nJyMNW1y1UzwyT-MMVLyrwPjPBR5yJ4wr_C9rC_ETH_tV_NvqZITDYw4ufu6czV3imufAGhhd&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6TIHde_VThRLB7HkfeOtiJN0YKWD--nXdqzirNPOIcfrkqw0-QLBHPWA7ZSCdEy38kNNfPic1A8Nu5pV5o1YT6hxn8KPTxOfc_-18ir-1ezasScmJHbXtETJkJuW7tH5E0y9ROz3CQ-FRPdH1nG-eJS_Hi8cqPP-uU4rUoQll5doc_sPulB-hh73YNmTUvDUyGf3QK8d5tfje8YkNIE7lvisV94il3KxMdNyY64Q-fPWs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6TekTch7BIWsAZcII-oVq2uVGtdL5UTamuPPQD-eEZLQSYjRkxoLNx2KsgIcbvGf4F56Jq9UYRIspEpzpzN5YvDSBOrJ9LfMsekJtaRRqeguYNN92VY9oGAb6eWixb5pDzL_2l4rCKv84ytuCT-wFnnzjto1CYg-Aimblmvt6wTtuyQ7k2VxBE6V65XjftcLzCnKHU36QqwOj3VpvNTvtDYzMmccoaZsyPMHfHqrfli34=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6TSlPkoIv5DCT-0ZmTCpwCbXc9ZHRKtItjkAUFiddRVB3BXGfsrArgyxq2vXEDjLDcsmc1iufAV_WICnXLpdsgpZ7w-JjTJmhJvqXPmZtvufJDcmBihDyDUND4RxwoFISk5_WlBPso1UbKyT_vloXxFxcsD-A6PfFfKQnNI9LvE75fWabLCPugt1woB0KATJHOBuNGWhD9Nd9OAXARBP33IoPfH2P-LJfWP4VJuz7QJYw=&c=&ch=

% THANK YOU TO OUR 2016 AWARD SPONSOR %

. Sam's Club.

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets
320B Blue Hill Avenue
Dorchester, MA 02121

617.442.2560 Give us a call today!

Want to know what's going on in Greater Grove
Hall? Visit us at
www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

STAY CONNECTED

0 &
Tube
Yizit our blog



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAd46E-P-Lg6T4X-yI2i9fZ4JAmBWyFm4wvrzgYZ5rHmLvnFT2soY-jzqaca5bVuXU-l2_duzUYOS3IjtuPwdatbDzD63567as6U5qJwTIhZ3iCWAsH4fz27njNYKvMoYRTHi3OjaH0WyN1Lelp65UFW1l0Kh3evlY8lAkSyoBuuIGq0ZB_i0X-G2oDQrIg_Uo1yqvdfjvPDFdbYbtj37LittYuMCq_0am7zRNJxeoADxmwV_jjUB3T0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAeDOdhqsyvwRqcnJ64_7ufwC9A2jGcBBkJfdJ9T2iHDu1Gze_0BGrxoPTSa5yJpl-lXnqex-uPhhUrwKsEtXvDS7kfhiM4WKz_WbhHFGsokdg0ojuWtFcZfBCAwLrImB0u9Mjsa_A8S7&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAUTcsRWKRm2rv1bML-0pFnUuxYjPa259qPRTc2XsJfWtBjuIsE1RaAEYkadwIXdtI8TRHMJyuKo4KV_h5LD_oOJzS_I8VrHKyxw8VUnRbGKqb2Gsl5Sb5mvYQXf4C5c0IEkcRLrzkgTnEKXVchqID54=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAUTcsRWKRm2r_ftRJq3v31GR1vqWWzCdd-G-8DBI8SfG-fEjBYbuP6-GIT4M2JVf4v1ecer77NQP4Yb-gt_irRXKAGC3Ob9SsCtQbw8veCZdYAzpATI_miRtLYWbjDAgya_2Ikc8mtb9&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAUTcsRWKRm2rXLNZySZ7yG20Zr7ciKgn04kMjzjHKK-tQe3eGFSKDXfzcFhBpgyhcheugNHmi_HqImOtJhiqjCQAflNBotgIwBI9yl0nIxVTqRnucv25fh91HX6BjdBMVv4k7boJYKDvS3iMv1erpMM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001P2XeFEc2mI-4Myu55h1TtJdAmwN2U8Un2lBbMPI0oXoBQRGpimyFAUTcsRWKRm2rbgEXRpuOGggBNdTzmz7zXQpbgXyVA01OgUDdlf_mFK3T-6A5ppDe20r7KoslUFzvXoWbpvDpUpXZ5SzrQwohEQSuEdnfrZdeyMfvaIMMn-sWY-hrrkQVri4JelBom1SznhRUgof1JgKpHf6e5KYK1g==&c=&ch=

